Volunteers Needed

"God is Love"- 1 John 4:8

- O Do you enjoy sharing stories of faith?
- O Do you enjoy interacting with older individuals?
- Are you comfortable in a skilled nursing facility setting?

We are seeking individuals who answer yes to the questions above to be trained to lead innovative spiritual services for small groups of residents who reside on the memory support neighborhoods of our Phoebe Ministries communities.

Training sessions will be held September 24th and 25th.



For an application or more information, call or email: Elizabeth Buss, Chaplain for Dementia Care at Phoebe Ministries 610-794-5114 or ebuss@phoebe.org

